
SSJ	Health	Foundation,	benefiting	St.	John	Bosco	Clinic,	is	very	grateful	to	our	generous	donors	
who	make	it	possible	for	us	to	continue	our	mission	in	the	Miami-Dade	community.	We	are	
honored	that	you	have	chosen	SSJ	Health	Foundation	for	your	charitable	contribution	and	it	is	
our	desire	and	intent	to	recognize	you	in	a	respectful	manner	consistent	with	your	wishes.	
Unless	otherwise	directed	by	you	in	writing,	you	are	deemed	to	have	given	permission	for	the	
Foundation	to	publish	your	name	associated	with	the	particular	giving	category.	This	may	
include,	but	is	not	limited	to,	publishing	your	name	on	our	website,	annual	reports	and	event	
journals.	
	
If	you	wish	to	remain	anonymous	or	opt	out	of	any	or	all	of	our	public	recognition	of	your	
generosity,	please	send	a	letter	or	email	requesting	such	to:	
	
Berta	Cabrera,	MS	
Executive	Director	
SSJ	Health	Foundation,	Inc.	
3661	South	Miami	Avenue,	Suite	103	
Miami,	FL	33133	
Berta.cabrera@ssjhealthfoundation.org	
	
	


